Voted to Release 10/13/15

Westborough Board of Selectmen
Executive Session Meeting Minutes
October 28, 2014

7:32 p.m. — 7:57 p.m.
Present: Chairman Barrette, Vice Chairman Dodd, Selectmen Drewry and Johnson.

Also Present: Jim Malloy, Town Manager; Kristi Williams, Assistant Town Manager/HR Director
and Greg Franks, Town Counsel

Mr. Malloy noted that he met with the representatives from the Congregational Church and they agreed
with the items that the Board voted to remove at the last meeting with the exception of #9, snow
plowing.

They explained that they only use the lot a couple of times per week and if they were to use it more
they would be willing to compromise on the plowing. Mr. Malloy will speak with the DPW Manager.

Mr. Malloy informed the Board that Governor Patrick is coming to Town on Thursday for Senator
Eldridge’s campaign event and he discussed with the Board the use of public buildings for the venue.
According to the Campaign Finance Act they are not allowed to use town buildings and he will suggest
that they find another location.

Selectman Barrette’s motion to adjourn Executive Session at 7:57 p.m. was seconded by Selectman
Dodd.

A Roll Call Vote was taken: Selectman Johnson — yes; Selectman Dodd — yes; Selectman Barrette —
yes; Selectman Drewry - yes.

Submitted by Paula Covino
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